Maryland General Assembly March 30, 2022

Drear Reprsentatives,

| am totally opposed to the Right to Reproductive Liberty Bill No. 1171.

This bill advocates for the deliberate removal of all protection for minors from all and any

Adults abusing and raping our children; plus the direct destroying of life of the most precious and defenceless

members of our society, those in the womb.

This bill would allow for the total destruction of our moral and societal laws, and allow for NO protection of
our children from all that is evil.

In addition, this bill would place an unbearable burden on the taxpayers of Maryland with them being forced to
pay for all this wonton and irresponsile destruction of human beings.

| ask you to stand up for our children and for the guaranteed protection promulgated in our United States
Constitution for the protective rights of life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness of those who are our future.

I humbly ask that you do everything in your power to defeat this bill.
Sincerely,

Michael E. Conner



